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Achievement Assembly 

 

Don’t forget that next Friday is Achievement Assembly. 
All of the children will be getting their Mini-Bikers     

certificate in the assembly, and there will also be silver 
awards given out. Please remember to send in any items 
for the Achievement Assembly by Thursday, or you can 
email Mrs. Coghlan at jcoghlan@stpersprimary.org with 

any achievements by the Thursday also. 

www.stpetersprimary.org 

Homework 

For your homework I would like you to make 
sure that you have read your reading book to a 

grown up at home. 

I would also like you to 
play some of the Fred 
Games that I will be 

posting on Class Dojo at 
the end of Friday 

Cold Weather 

The cold weather certainly seems to have taken 
hold this week. There are even whisperings of 
snow falling. As the temperatures are falling 
please can you ensure that your child has a   

suitably warm coat 
(navy or black) and 
that they have hats, 
gloves and scarves. 
Although they can 
be fiddly to label 
please make sure 
that all of your 

child’s belongings 
are named. Thanks. 

 

For being super helpers 
during this week’s    

liturgy for our grown-
up’s. 

Mini-Bikers 

Rather unexpectedly the Mini-
Bikers returned this week  

following the week that was 
cancelled earlier in the term. 

The children have really 
enjoyed taking part in 

this each day, 
and it has been 
lovely seeing 
them develop 

their confidence 
in using the bikes 
and developing 

some basic biking 
skills. 

 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

1st December 2023 

This week’s ‘Story Time With Jesus’ links to the work we have been 
doing in RE this week as it tells of Mary and Joseph travelling to 

Bethlehem and Jesus being born there in a stable.  

You can watch the video by following this link 

The Story of Christmas (Jesus is Born) - YouTube  

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of the   

Nativity scene. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


